Circular to members # 159
September 19, 2013

Increase in power tariffs
Reproduced below is the text of a message received from Syed Adnan Sami, General Manager, KESC, VIBC Federal B. Area, Region-IV on the aforementioned subject; which is self explanatory:

“ Dear Valued Customers,
 
As per the SRO #(697(1)/2013)issued by the Government of Pakistan on  the 5th of August, power tariffs for the commercial and industrial users of Karachi have been increased by approximately 42% to 50%. KESC believes that the Industrial and commercial consumers are strategic and important, and we would like to keep our consumers on board with all the developments that take place. Attached is the SRO provided to us by the GoP for your reference.  

 

KESC would also like to inform its industrial and commercial consumers that if they have any sort of query, they should feel free to contact our offices or respective IBCs. We want to assure our customers of best services at all times.”

Enclosures:

1.
Notification/SRO from Government of Pakistan,

Ministry of Water & Power

2.
Tariffs in 3 sheets.
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